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T Benseman

fyi-request-6948-73405359@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear T. Benseman

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your email 6 December 2017 in which you requested - ‘Provide a copy
of the threat letter allegedly sent by "anti 1080 activist group NZ Hunters". If for
investigation or other reasons some of this letter needs to be classified please provide
an actual copy of non classified parts of the letter with classified parts blanked out.’

I am transferring your request under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982,
to the NZ Police, (for the attention of Teresa McMahon) as the information to which
it relates is more closely connected with that Department’s functions.

Yours sincerely

a4

Hilary Aikman
Director National Operations



